
 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Hoërskool Ben Viljoen, Voortrekker street, Groblersdal, 0470 

Tel: +27 (0) 13 262 2016/2, Fax: : +27 (0) 13 262 5146, Email: benvilj@benviljoen.co.za 

         28 APRIL 2020 

 

Dear parents, 

 

 

We trust that you are safe in these challenging times. 

 

We would like to share the following important information with you: 

The Minister of Basic Education was scheduled to make an announcement 

yesterday afternoon but was postponed until “later this week”. No formal 

announcement was made by the government with regards to the re-opening, but 

we will keep you up to date. 

 

A meeting with the school management team has already taken place where the 

safe re-opening of the school as well as the safety of the learners have been 

discussed. The sanitation of the school premises has also been discussed and we are 

doing everything in our power to ensure that when the school must open, we are 

ready and prepared.  Please remember about the new regulation that no learner 

without a mask will be allowed on our school premises. 

 

Last of all, I would like to thank each parent for your effort with your child/children to 

make sure that he/she are doing their homework as circulated on the Whatsapp-

groups and not falling behind with academic work. 

 

 

 

May you all be blessed in this time of trouble. 

 

 

 

_________________________     

A. Swaters 

PRINCIPAL 
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